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SB697, raising the age to 21 for purchasing semi-auto rifles, is unfair to 18–20-year-

olds who can vote and serve in the military, and criminals ignore age restrictions 

anyway.  

18-20 year old adults who don’t have access to semiautomatic rifles for various types 

of hunting activities are at a disadvantage from those who have semiautomatic rifles. 

This is prejudice against hunters under 21 years of age.  

These bills, threaten our constitutional rights and are unlikely to achieve their 

intended goals of reducing crime or suicide rates. 

The 2A guarantees our right to keep and bear arms, a freedom that shall not be 

infringed. This bill, pushed by extremist, impose unnecessary burdens on law-abiding 

citizens. 


